
    

 

 
 
Project Action Kick-a-thon results 
 Thank you and congrats to all supported the Project Action kick-a-thon.  We collected 800 dollars the 
day of the event, and as the money continues to be collected, we are estimating a total of around 1,700 or 1,800.  
It is well below our goal, but still respectable.  Martinsville students did a total of 26,760 kicks and Spencer 
added an additional 2,400.  All participants at Martinsville made the 1,000 club (including dragons sized 
students Lawton Hammack, Colby Hadinger, Grant Ksenak, Tyler Martens, DJ Fishel), but the top kicker was 
Catie Willhardt with 1,700 kicks.  Josh Meador, Jayse Willhadrt, Neal Fashimpaur, Tanner Norman, Josh 
Middleton, Sebastian Pierson, Josh Cheser, and Shelby Moler all completed over 1,500. Top honors at the 
Spencer school goes to Chris French who did 600 kicks and raised over 200.00.  
 
Upcoming Tests 
 DPU  Hapkido testing:  Nov 20 
 TKD testing:  Nov 22nd at Martinsville, 5:30 pm. 
   TKD testing: Dec 14th at Louisville 1:00 pm.  GM Choi’s party to follow that evening at 6:00 pm. 
 Dragons testing:  Spencer school:  Nov 10th at 10:00 am 
      Martinsville school:  tentatively moved to Dec 15th, Sun from 2-4.   
Other Events: 

Forms Seminar at DPU 
  DPU TKD club will be hosting a forms seminar to learn the WTF Taegeuk series, and the 
differences between the modern forms and our more traditional forms.  It will be held in the Aux gym from 1-4 
on Sun, Nov 17th.  It is free to DPU club members and black belt club.  It is open to all other students at $20 per 
student. 
 Tai Chi Ch’uan seminar with Master William CC Chen 
  Master Chen will be in Indianapolis on Sun, Dec 8th.  Flyers with schedule and fees are available 
and posted at the Martinsville school.   
 
Thanksgiving class cancellations:   
 No classes on Thurs Nov 28th (Thanksgiving) or Friday Nov. 29th.  Students make take an additional 
class another week to make up for the missed class times due to the holidays.   
 
Annual Christmas Party at Martinsville School 
 All GMA students are invited to the annual Christmas party and pitch in to be held on Fri Dec 13th at 
7:00 pm at the Martinsville school--good food and fellowship and a visit from Santa.  Announcements will be 
made as to what to bring, etc.  as the date approaches.   TKD will have class as normal prior; Hapkido will have 
class from 5:30 to 6:30 at the same time so that the party can begin at a decent hour.   
 
Need a gift idea?  Christmas guest passes are available. 
 This holiday, we are offering guest passes for 1 month free classes.  These are tastefully and 
professionally made invitations that can be stocking stuffers to anyone you think might be interested.  They are a 
65.00 value to them, and FREE to you.  What’s more, if they sign up to continue lessons after the pass, you will 
still get a referral credit.  These invitations are not going to be handed out to the general public and are only 
available to our existing students upon request.   


